
Date:  January 27, 2014  FMS-2014-0127 

To:     OPW-FMS Distribution 

From: OPW Fuel Management Systems 

Subject: OPW Working Closely with Pacific Pride to Ensure 
Future Transaction Processing Capability 

Dear Valued Distributors, 

In light of the recent announcement regarding the discontinuation of the SmartLock CPU and 
Satellite authorization system, OPW is pleased to provide an update on its progress toward 
a new version of the FSC3000™ specifically for the Pacific Pride network’s new transaction 
authorization infrastructure. 

Please share this update information with your Pacific Pride customers to let them know that 
their significant investment in OPW products will be protected now, and for the foreseeable 
future. OPW will also be reaching out directly to our mutual customers to inform them that the 
OPW distributor network will still be able to provide viable equipment solutions and support in 
the future, as the network evolves. 

Regards, 
Phil Carlin 
President, OPW Fuel Management Systems 

http://www.opwglobal.com/Libraries/Product_Downloads/2014-01-27_%E2%80%93_OPW_Pacific_Pride_SmartLock_Update.sflb.ashx

